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Final minutes for the Wed., January 27, 2016 regular conference call
 
Present were:
 
Ken Freeland, Teleconference facilitator, Houston 9/11 Truth
Craig McKee, Teleconference secretary, Truth and Shadows
Adam Ruff, 9/11 researcher

Adam Syed, Actors and Artists for 9/11 Truth
Barton Bruce, Massachusetts 9/11 Truth
Dave Slesinger, 9/11 Truth Outreach
Rodger Bories, 9/11 activist

Barbara Honegger, The Smoke Curtain
Wayne Coste, 9/11 Truth Outreach

Cat McGuire, 9/11 Truth Outreach
Jane Clark, Lawyers for 9/11 Inquiry

Dick Atlee, Maine 9/11 Truth
Robin Hordon, World Peace Through 9/11 Truth
James Hufferd, 9/11 Grassroots

Barrie Zwicker, Towers of Deception: The Media Cover-up of 9/11
Bruce Leichty, Lawyers for 9/11 Inquiry
Tim Michael, 9/11 Truth Outreach

Richard Sacks, Lost Art Radio

Paul Zarembka, The Hidden History of 9-11
Mike Cook, AE911Truth

Dan Hennen,  AE911Truth

Nita Renfrew, New York 9/11 activist

The minutes of the December 30, 2015 conference call were APPROVED
 
The agenda was APPROVED.
 

Second Pentagon debate 
A second Pentagon debate was held on the statement that: “A large plane was destroyed at the Pentagon.” Wayne Coste took the affirmative and Craig McKee and Adam Ruff shared the duties on the negative side. Participants then responded to questions.
A survey was conducted of debate listeners as to who won the debate. Results can be viewed here: https://www.surveymonkey.com/results/SM-BWTJ5HSQ/  A total of 20 responded: 17 felt Craig and Adam were most effective, one thought Wayne was, and two thought neither was effective.
Next Pentagon debate
It was agreed that another debate on the statement, “A large plane was destroyed at the Pentagon” will take place on the April. 27, 2016 teleconference. This one will feature Barbara Honegger on the affirmative side while Craig McKee and Adam Ruff will jointly present the negative position.

Vaccines and suspicious deaths

Richard Sacks of Lost Arts Radio did a presentation on the suspicious deaths of a number of holistic doctors and the possible links to vaccines.

Dr. Mary’s Monkey
Cat McGuire gave a brief presentation about the book Dr. Mary’s Monkey. She also offered to contact the author, Ed Haslam, to ask if he would be willing to make a presentation on a future teleconference.  
Announcements
James Hufferd announced that he would like to review a new book by Paul Craig Roberts called The Neoconservative Threat to World Order: Washington’s Perilous War for Hegemony for the next teleconference. 

Dave Slesinger asked whether anyone else would like to be kept up to date on his to encourage the King Center in Atlanta to include mention of the 1999 civil trial that found that Martin Luther King was killed in a conspiracy and not by James Earl Ray.

Call began at 8 p.m. EST and adjourned at 10:00 p.m. EST/5 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. PST
 
Audio of the January call can be heard here: www.houston911truth.net/audio/12716.mp3 The next monthly teleconference will take place on Wednesday, Feb. 24, 2016 at 8 p.m. EST, 5 p.m. PST. Please email agenda items for next call to facilitator Ken Freeland (diogenesquest@gmail.com) by Feb. 20. Please use subject line “Agenda item for 911 Truth Teleconference.” Please include a brief description of your item and any relevant links you’d like participants to be aware of, together with your estimate of the number of minutes your agenda item will require.


